Year 1 Term 2 2020
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Welcome back!

N

We hope you've all had a lovely half-term break and are ready for an action
packed new term! You will need your creative skills this term as we will be
kicking off our new topic by making our own junk model robots!
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/ Science

applying their knowledge of everyday materials.

The children will be exploring the physical properties of everyday
materials, distinguishing between the object and what it is made of. This
will involve using their skills of observation, sorting and recording. The
children will go on to make their own ‘that’s not my robot!” book,

Also, we will be observing and recording seasonal changes including:
weather; temperature, wind, and precipitation on a daily weather chart.
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/ Computing \

In computing we will be learning how to programme the
BeeBots in order to make them move. This will involve
the children writing their own algorithms for the
BeeBots and testing these out. The children will
complete specific tasks and ‘debug’ their programs to
figure out why they don’t work. We will use the BeeBot
app alongside the BeeBot robots.
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PE will continue with

Please continue to
wear your PE Rit to
school on this day —

extra layers as the
weather gets colder
and wetter.

"

Mr Kylie on Thursdays.

remember to add some

~
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IMPORTANT!
If YOUR child is going to be picked up
by someone different, it is essential that
YOU let the teacher know via an email
to the school office. Thank youl

That's DEFINITELY not my robot!

K Writing: \

One of our main objectives this term will be to use punctuation
independently, applying full stops, capital letters and questions
marks in our writing. We will also be learning how to add
suffixes (ing, er, est, s, es) to words where the root word
doesn’t change.

For example, jump = jumping and quick = quicker.

Reading and Spelling
Thank you for embracing our new reading and spelling
schemes - please keep going with these as it really does make
a huge difference to your child’s progress.
In class we will be focussing on using our phonetic and
comprehension skills through our guided reading sessions. We
will continue to teach phonics daily, introducing lots of new
phonemes — these will be sent home and can be added to their
foundation flashcards! Please encourage your child to apply

Qese when reading and spelling.




